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With Miss Smith and Mr Bradman 
This week we have been reading the story of Goldilocks and the three bears. We have been making bears out 
of porridge and painting them, we have designed a new chair for Baby Bear and investigated who broke the 
chair in Nursery. The children discovered what happened today with the help from the secret cameras! The 
children have enjoyed making porridge in the tuff spot, measuring capacity in the water tray and making 
wanted posters for Goldilocks. This week the children have been given the animals and exercise books to 
bring home, the children can write about how they spent their weekend with their animals and bring the 
animal and book back by Wednesday. Congratulations to Jack and Eva for achieving the behaviour award.  
 
Next week 
We will be reading the story of Cinderella; we will be measuring our feet for the glass slipper, making 
carriages, looking at time and designing clothes for a princess and prince. On Monday the classrooms will be 
open for you to come in and look around the setting between 3:30-4:15pm.  
 
Forest School 
Please continue to send children in with warm clothes for the forest. The children will need layers, gloves, 
hats and scarves.  
 
With Mrs Bendall 
We have had a very active week at Nursery. The children loved their Yoga session on Tuesday, especially the 
‘giggling move’. We have also been playing lots of ball (and giant foam dice) games outside and talking about 
how our bodies feel after exercise. There has even been a huge car-wash operation outside, complete with 
appropriate music and dance moves! We have also been singing lots of number songs, counting and thinking 
about how many objects we would have if we added one more. We are looking forward to seeing many of you 
at the Open Classrooms event on Monday at 3:30, when you will have the opportunity to be shown around 
Nursery by your child and see some of what they’ve been up to! On Thursday morning, we will be welcoming 
Grandparents to join us and on Wednesday and Friday, our new children will be coming for their Taster 
Sessions. 
 
Notices 
 

 Bright Sparks: We would be very grateful if you could share with us any amazing achievements that 
your child has made out of school, so that we can celebrate them in school, too. 

 If you have any uniform, pants, socks etc. at home that your child has borrowed from school could 
you please return them as soon as possible as we are running low.  

 Please ensure all PE kit and school uniform is named with the correct name. We have numerous items 
of clothing in the classroom that are not named and are in our lost property. Please come and have a 
look if you are missing any items. 

 Please continue to write in your child’s reading record once you have heard them read. 
 

The Reception gate will be locked at 8:45am in line with the rest of the school. If you arrive after this time 
please go to the office. Thank you.  

 
Important Dates  
13th March – Open Classrooms 3:30-4:15pm 
16th March – Grandparents Morning 9:00-10:15am 
24th March – Mother’s Day Morning – Information to follow next week 
28th March – School Disco 3:30-4:15pm 
31st March – Break up for Easter 
18th April – Return to school 
 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us, 

from all of the Early Years Team. 
 
 




